
FOI 23/037 
 
20th January 2023 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your email dated 11th January where you requested information relating to adverse 
drug reaction reports for e-cigarettes. We are pleased to inform you that this information can be 
accessed using the link below: 
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment
%2Fpublications%2Fadvice-for-
consumers&data=05%7C01%7CMHRACustomerServices%40mhra.gov.uk%7Cf85c9ef976fa487df024
08dafad8e849%7Ce527ea5c62584cd2a27f8bd237ec4c26%7C0%7C0%7C638098106757115668%7C
Unknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6M
n0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MDCNlJqmUXQHif7EgiNnm7a1P8ZNXJjQjkdU4lkfYGU%3D&res
erved=0 
 
Should you require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
FOI Team 
 


